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 Dear Parent/Carer/ Guardian, 

 Re: Year 1 ‘Tiger Who Came to Tea’ Tea party. 

 To celebrate our learning about the story ‘The Tiger Who Came to Tea’, we will be having a dress 
 up day and Tea party for Year 1 on  Monday 17th October.  On this day, children will be doing fun 
 activities around the Tiger who to Tea and in the afternoon we will have a tea party. Please send 
 your child to school with either a tiger inspired outfit or party clothes. Please be creative with 
 making costumes. You do not need to go out and buy an outfit. Below are some ideas. 
 To avoid disappointment, please do not send in any food for the tea party. Party snacks will be 
 provided by school. Children will have their lunch as usual so please continue to send in their 
 packed lunch or opt in for school dinners. If your child has any food allergies please email me at 
 year1@woodlands.ealing.sch.uk straight away. 

 Yours sincerely, 
 Ms Ashley 
 Year 1 Teacher 


